
From: cathy.colebatch Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 3:29 PM 
To: cityclerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca>; Wendy Cooke <Wendy.Cooke@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Deputation Request - Staff Report FIN009-22 - Owen St Dev Charges Deferral 
 
 

Please accept this email as my request to do a deputation at the next Council Meeting 
(please confirm date) with regards to Deferring Development Charges for a (For Profit) 
Seniors Development at 20 Owen St. 

Sincerely 

Cathy Colebatch 

 


